
 
 
 

PEPCID® Tablets: New NDC Numbers and Trade Dress 
 
Dear Pharmacist: 
 
Effective February 7, 2012, Marathon Pharmaceuticals, LLC (Marathon) will begin to ship 
PEPCID® TABLETS with a new Trade Dress and NDC numbers. The color and shape of the 
tablets will be slightly different from the PEPCID® previously distributed by Merck & 
Company.  See the PEPCID® Conversion Chart below for reference.   
 
Marathon has also notified the pricing services of this change, and they will reference both the old 
and new NDC’s.  Please ensure all forms and sizes of PEPCID® have the new NDCs entered 
into your system for ordering and dispensing.   
 
If you have any questions or need more information, please contact our Marathon Customer Service 
at 866-931-0706 or marathoncustomerservice@ddnnet.com. 
 

 
 
 


